From: district5

To: Linda Schiltgen; Robert Pittman; Sheryl Bratton
Subject: Fwd: Redistricting

Date: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 4:05:24 PM

Hi Linda & Bob & Sheryl,

Just wanted to pass this along in case it is deemed to be responsive to the PRA. While it was
not sent prior to the closed session, it does affirm verbal reports I received from West County
residents regarding potential for litigation.

Best,

Lynda Hopkins

Supervisor, Fifth District

County of Sonoma, Board of Supervisors
575 Administration Dr. 100A

Santa Rosa, CA. 95403

707-565-2241

District Director: Leo Chyi Leo.Chyi@sonoma-county.org
Staff Contact: District5@sonoma-county.org

Begin forwarded message:

From: Ernie Carpenter <ernie man@comcast.net>

Date: December 7, 2021 at 3:43:59 PM PST

To: Lynda Hopkins <Lynda.Hopkins@sonoma-county.org>
Subject: Fwd: Redistricting

---------- Original Message ----------

From: Ernie Carpenter <ernie_man(@comcast.net>

To: "lynda-hopkins@sonoma-county.org" <lynda-hopkins@sonoma-
county.org>, "chris.coursey(@sonoma-county.org"
<chris.coursey@sonoma-county.org>

Date: 12/07/2021 3:42 PM

Subject: Redistricting

Here are my comments to the PD article on the conflict. Thank
you Lynda for sticking up for rural Sonoma County. It is much
appreciated.
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If anyone is interested, | pledged five grand to fight the Rohnert
Park redistricting map. That is, the only map the unknown
persons on the non-elected Advisory Committee forwarded.
The one map! That is | pledged this legal fee to protect the
rural life style build up over fifty years. Don't forget that UBG's
and Open Space and Ag have gone to the vote. People voted
for this lifestyle. They voted to tax themselves to preserve rural
Sonoma County. They voted for you the Supervisors to
assume this mantle not a small minded Committee. Thank you
again Supervisor Hopkins.

Here are my comments to the PD: Well, | guess the downtown
County Admin building is totally gone This will save the County
a bundle. How could anyone imagine cooperation on a fifty
million dollar project between Santa Rosa City Council and
between County Supervisors if they cant agree on something
that should be benign like Redistricting. R.I.P County Admin
building in Santa Rosa.

| intend to follow up and ensure that the tax payers aren't
reemed because of this misplaced idea of somehow fixing
Santa Rosa's past mistakes with a big County building that we
rural residents will prop up at our expense. No thank you.
Sincerely,

Ernie Carpenter

Fifth District Supervisor

1981-1997
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